
lockej@ripongrammar.co.uk 
 

27 March 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
North Yorkshire Medical Day for Year 10 and 11 Students 
 
I am writing to let you know about a Medical Day for Year 10 and 11 students who are 
interested in a possible career in medicine. The event, to be held at St John Fisher Catholic 
School in Harrogate on Tuesday 19th June, will provide students with the information they 
would need to apply for medical school and will comprise practical, medical-related activities  
associated with ethics, diagnostics and emergency medical assistance.   
 
I attach details of the event for your information which includes the contact details should 
you wish to book a place or make further enquiries. Students wishing to attend should 
contact the Upper School Office to ask for permission to be out of school for the afternoon 
and additionally let me know that they will be attending. This is not being offered as a  
school visit, so attendees will need to make independent booking and transport 
arrangements. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

     Jill Locke 
Head of Careers 
 

 

 


